From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 2:10 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Esmeralda

Last_Name :
Flores

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

| hope this commission draws a South County Border District that upholds the Voting Rights Act and includes all of San
Diego’s border communities from San Ysidro all across the international border.

Many of us are immigrants and have families on both sides of the border. The border voices are extremely important.

Our neighborhoods share so much in common and our families face many of the same challenges - quality education,

pollution from the port and border, COVID.

Submit :
Submit





